
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

20th September 2022 
 
 

Y4 Diwali Day 
 

 
Dear Y4 Parents/Carers, 
 
  
On Thursday 20th October, Year 4 pupils, along with parents of the Hindu faith from our local 
community, are planning a Diwali celebration day on in school. The pupils will spend the day 
learning all about this special Hindu festival and trying to speciality foods. 
  
Year 4 pupils are invited to wear non-uniform on the day and dress either in their 'best clothes' or 
something colourful as part of the celebration. 
 
  
Thank you, 
Mrs Drury 
 


